Monica Hawkins

From: Melodie 9jhnhduu3ydddszddgjjkklycx * <contant3m@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 1:10 PM

To: Chris Contant; Monica Hawkins

Subject: Inquiry

Dear Council,

| am writing to you to address our property line and the road allowance that is part of our 50 acres that we purchased
with our home in 2007. This was made very apparent to us when the fiber optic was installed on Ouellette Road and a
new ditch was subsequently made afterwards on the Peron family field. East Ferris has seen an increase in properties
selling. We are worried with the road allowance and where our property line is that in the case that the Perron’s would
sell or sever their property we would be at a lost or furthermore the complication this would intitle knowing that the
build of a driveway would be impeding on our property. We would like the municipality to purchase the piece of
property that is being used as part of Ouellette Rd. There is no way for us to regain this and to have it use by everyone
else doesn’t feel very fair especially since the township is growing at a fast rate and we can foresee the problems that
could be accompanied if driveways were to be made on the opposite side of our house or more work would need to be
done.

Looking forward to a reply in this matter.

Please see attached some of pictures of the newly built ditch in the field across our home.
Thank you,

Melodie and Christopher Contant

177 Ouellette Rd
Corbeil Ontario
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